

# **Dalhousie University Archives**

# Finding Aid - George Arthur MacIntosh's medical school examinations (MS-13-21, SF Box 61, Folders 3-6)

Generated by the Archives Catalogue and Online Collections on May 10, 2020

Dalhousie University Archives 6225 University Avenue, 5th Floor, Killam Memorial Library Halifax Nova Scotia Canada B3H 4R2

Telephone: 902-494-3615 <u>Email: archives@dal.ca</u> http://dal.ca/archives

https://findingaids.library.dal.ca/george-arthur-macintosh-fonds

# George Arthur MacIntosh's medical school examinations

# **Table of contents**

Summary information	3
Administrative history / Biographical sketch	3
Notes	4
Access points	4

# **Summary information**

**Repository:** Dalhousie University Archives

**Title:** George Arthur MacIntosh's medical school examinations

**Reference code:** MS-13-21, SF Box 61, Folders 3-6

**Date:** 1904 - 1905 (date of creation)

**Language:** English

**Physical description:** 2 cm of textual records

**Physical location:** Killam - 5th Floor - Archives - Range A61 G

**Note [generalNote]:** Preferred citation: [Identification of item], George Arthur

MacIntosh's medical school examinations, MS-13-21, Box [box number], Folder [folder number], Dalhousie University Archives,

Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada.

## Administrative history / Biographical sketch

#### Note

George Arthur MacIntosh was a 1905 graduate of Dalhousie Medical School. He was born in 1878 in Argyle, Nova Scotia, and educated at Pictou Academy before entering Dalhousie Medical School in 1901. After graduation he worked at the Nova Scotia Hospital for four years, working under Dr. W.H. Hattie and completing the first study of Huntington's Chorea made in Nova Scotia. He spent a year at Saint Bartholomew's Hospital, London, and six months at the Rotunda Hospital in Dublin before setting up a general practice back in Halifax. After suffering a serious infection, resulting in the amputation of an arm, Dr. MacIntosh began work at the Victoria General Hospital, with a brief interruption from 1928-1930 when he served as Chief Medical Officer for the province. In 1930 he returned to the Victoria General as superintendent, a position he retained until his death in 1945.

### **Custodial history**

Records were donated to the Dalhousie University Archives by Dr. O.C. MacIntosh, nephew of Dr. G.A. MacIntosh, and accessioned in 1984.

#### **Notes**

#### Title notes

#### **Restrictions on access**

There are no access restrictions on these materials. All materials are open for research.

#### Conditions governing use

Materials do not circulate and must be used in the Archives and Special Collections Reading Room. Materials may be under copyright. Contact departmental staff for guidance on reproduction.

#### **Accruals**

Further accruals are possible, but not expected.

#### Other notes

• **Publication status**: Published

## **Access points**

- Dalhousie University. Faculty of Medicine. (subject)
- Textual record (documentary form)
- Examinations (documentary form)
- Medical archives (subject)
- Medical education (subject)
- Students (subject)
- Halifax (N.S.) (place)

## **Collection holdings**